
 
 

  

9th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

At Oak Academy our driving focus is on ensuring that every student leaves us being able to 

read confidently. As part of our reading strategy, every student is tested three times a year and 

where appropriate will be given extra intervention if they are not yet reaching their Age Related 

Expectations (ARE).  

Your child has been selected to attend an extra Lexia intervention three times per week during 

tutor time to help with their reading. Lexia is a computer based intervention programme that 

targets support around the areas of Word Study, Grammar and Comprehension.  

Your child has been given their login details and I would urge you to promote the use of Lexia 

at home. To access simply go to lexipowerup.com (students can also access this through their 

student homepage remotely).  Lexia is available as an App if this is more convenient. 

Username : surnameinitial (e.g. bloggsj) 

Password: lexia 

If you would like more information about Lexia I will be holding an information session on 

Wednesday 23rd November at 4pm. Please feel free to come along where I will give you a 

demonstration of how the programme works and how this will benefit your child.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bradley  

Curriculum Area Lead: English 

Reading Coordinator 

Oak Academy 

Part of Ambitions Academies Trust 

E: amy.bradley@oak-academy.co.uk  
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